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MAUDS HUGHES ROAD REMAINS CLOSED
West Chester Township

The Butler County Engineer's Office reports that Mauds Hughes Road will remain closed to through traffic approximately
one-half of a mile north of Cincinnati Dayton Road and one-quarter of a mile south of Hamilton Mason Road for the next
week. The BCEO has determined that the damaged bridge beam could be repaired with plans to reopen the road by
Friday, September 1, 2023.

Detour: Northbound Mauds Hughes Road traffic will detour northeast on Cincinnati Dayton Road and west on Hamilton
Mason Road. Southbound traffic will reverse this route.

Motorists are encouraged to check the BCEO website and PROJECTS MAP, as well as Facebook and Twitter @bceonews,
for possible date and status changes concerning this and other closures/advisories.
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